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Thanks to receiving a College of Medicine and Health doctoral student travel bursary I was 

able to attend the Eastern North America Region (ENAR) International Biometric Society 

Conference in Miami. This is one of the largest biostatistics conference held annually and 

presented a great opportunity to expose my current work to experts in the field.  

This exposure allowed for interesting suggestions from other attendees which will be 

incorporated into my future work. In addition it gave me an opportunity to meet in person 

with individuals with whom our department are collaborating with on other projects and 

will hopefully lead to further collaborations.  

 


